
DATE:  October 3, 2024

TOPIC: Summer 2025 Construction/Preparation of Bid Documents and Drawings

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

The Board of Education approves all expenditures over $10,000.

The District’s Ten-Year Health Life Safety Survey was written in 2016. Some soffit work at Lincoln Hall is the last 

project to tackle from that decade.

The attached draft of the SD74 Facilities Plan calls for a two-year renovation plan at Todd Hall beginning with 

tunnel piping next summer.

The draft includes the following additional work for Summer 2025:

Executive Summary
Board of Education Meeting



Fiscal Impact:

Estimated to cost $1,128,314

in addition to the anticipated $1,763,000 intended to pay for

Phase II Rutledge Hall work that was performed in 2024.

Recommendation:

It is the Administrative recommendation to the Board of Education to approve the preparation of bid 

documents and drawings from StudioGC for Summer 2025 construction projects described on the 

District 74 Facilities Plan in the estimated amount of $1,128,314.


